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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys 
Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Dates for your diary

• Monday 28th August – Bank 
holiday nursery closed

• Monday 4th September – Autumn 
Term begins (Term time only and 
funded sessions resume)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

2-Year-old funded sessions (2HELP) 
Up to 15 hours of FREE childcare available per week for 
eligible families, for 38 weeks per year. 

Click here for more information about 2HELP.

3- and 4-year-old funded offer (the term after your child’s 
3rd birthday). 
Up to 15 hours of universal free entitlement available per 
week, for 38 weeks per year and a further 15 hours of 
extended free entitlement available for qualifying 
working families, for 38 weeks per year. ‘Term Time only’ 
option or ‘Stretch’ option available.

Click here for more information about 3-and 4-year-old 
funding.

Funded hours are offered free of charge as part of our 
standard session times, and not as a stand-alone offer. 
An additional service charge is payable for the times in 
the standard session which are not funded. 

Please click here to view our fee structure.

Earlu education Funding offers 

Happy birthday 
to the children 
celebrating in 

August!

Myla

Amelia

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/2-year-old-funding
https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/3-and-4-year-old-funding
https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/price-list
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 Our 2-5 unit
This month in our 2-5 unit we have explored a range of creative activities 
which have been great for practicing our fine motor skills and developing our 
imaginative skills. 
We have enjoyed baking cakes, which has then extended into our group play in 
the sand and role play area. 
Our Preschool group have been working hard on their listening and writing 
skills ready for school.
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Our Baby Unit 
This month our babies have enjoyed a range of sensory activities 
which are perfect to enhance their natural curiosity, provide new 
experiences and develop a range of skills whilst having lots of fun!
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Pre School Graduation Ceremony 2023 

We would like to congratulate all our Preschool 
Graduates as they come to the end of their journey 

with us at Blue Bell Woods. 
It has been a pleasure to support your growth and we 
wish you all the best for your next journey at school!
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